
From: Margaret Wright <MargaretWright@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/7/2013 12:27:28 PM
Subject: Identity Theft Protection Re-Enroll

Good afternoon,
We received a call from a constituent requesting information on when he can re-enroll for the identity theft 
protection. Do you have any information on this?

Margaret Wright
Senator Lourie's Office
Senator Bennett's Office
PO Box 142
Suite 601 Gressette Building
Columbia, SC 29202
803-212-6116
margaretwright@scsenate.gov

mailto:Margaret%20Wright%20%3CMargaretWright@scsenate.gov%3E
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:margaretwright@scsenate.gov

